
 
 
 
 
 

STOP WORK POLICY 
 

The SOUTH POINT is committed to pursuing a safe environment for all employees and the 

protection of the environment. 

 

 
It is the company's policy that all employees, including staff, are empowered to stop work when 

there is a potential danger to the safety and health of the employees, members of the public, or 

pose potential harm to the environment and property. 

 

 
The individual's decision to stop work for himself or others by intervention will have the full support 

of the management. Where there is any doubt whether work should stop, employees should 

immediately notify the hazardous situation to superiors on-site. 
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